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7th June 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing after an incident happened in the park where a former pupil of the school has been injured as the result of anti-social behaviour from older children. 

 I would like to remind everyone of their responsibility to report any behaviour that they feel is either anti-social or against the law to the appropriate authorities. Please ring 101 to report concerns, this helps the police to build a picture of what is happening. If anyone is at immediate risk of harm then 999 should be called.

It may be that you wish to inform the school of something that concerns you, which is fine, but please do not wait to speak to school before reporting anti-social behaviour or concerns directly to the police. The police will want to speak to people who have seen, or had reported to them by their children, the information and there is very little we can do to report second or third hand information apart from log it internally as information to add to our own picture of what is happening locally, which is of course useful in itself but we are not equipped to police this in the community. That is for the police to deal with, if it is not reported then they don’t know what is happening.

As a small community it is important we all play our part in keeping everyone safe and I would urge everyone to be vigilant in reporting concerns to the appropriate authority.

On a more positive note we are looking to set up a volunteer group to oversee the Nature Area, develop its full potential and widen its use within school. We are looking for funding to enable it to be more accessible to children but really need the support of the community to get the most out of its use.

 If you are interested in being part of this exciting project please contact Mrs Jones, through the school office, by Friday 13th July and she will co-ordinate the group and outline our plans for making the best use of this wonderful resource which is available to our school.

Mr Parkin
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